
 

                         Expression of Interest 

                                    RFQ No. 06/2022 

I-SAPS is interested in inviting expression of interest from eligible 

Insurance Companies/firms registered with relevant Tax 

Authorities and having A+ or higher Insurance Financial 

Strength(IFS) rating as per Pakistan Credit Rating Agency for the 

provision of Staff health and group life insurance.  

Subsequently, only those insurance companies who meet the 

above criteria will be formally invited to submit the request for 

proposal for detailed technical and financial proposal.  

Sealed expression of interest should reach at P.O. Box 1379, 

GPO, and Islamabad or at plot no 12, Mauve area, G-8/1 

Islamabad by December 05, 2022. 

I-SAPS has right to accept/reject or cancel the expression of 

interest without assigning any reason  
 


